
Culinary students from RCSS had a chance to shine at two recent NCStar professional development 
events – one for middle/high school on September 8 in the Eastern Randolph High School (ERHS)  
media center and one for elementary school on September 14 at Randolph Community College.  
 
NCStar is a web-based tool that guides a district or school team in charting its improvement and man-
aging the continuous improvement process. Attending the events were school principals, process 
managers, school improvement team chairs, and teachers from school improvement teams. For the 
first event, a marvelous breakfast and lunch were provided by ERHS Foods 1 students and their teach-
er, Ms. Tiffany Luck. For the second event, a wonderful breakfast and lunch were provided by South-
western Randolph High School Culinary Arts students and their teacher, Ms. Kelly Biggs.  


